
 

Memo 
Date: October 7, 2024 
 
To: Priests, deacons, principals and Chancery staff   
 
From: The Most Rev. Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv. 

Re: Retirement of Charles Thibaudeau, Chief Human Resources Officer 
 

 
 
Chuck Thibaudeau, who has been chief human resources officer of the 
archdiocese for the past 18 years, has indicated to me his intention to retire 
from that position. He is currently out on medical leave but will still be 
available by phone and email. He will know more about his actual retirement 
date in the future, and I will communicate that to all as the date is finalized.   

In the meantime, I ask you to keep Chuck in your prayers. Cards can be 
mailed to:  

Office of Human Resources  
c/o Catholic Archdiocese of Atlanta 
2401 Lake Park Dr. SE 
Smyrna, Ga 30080 


